
 
March 9, 2020 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to address the uncertainty surrounding COVID-19 
and assure you that the safety and well being of our attendees remains of the utmost 
importance. We have been closely monitoring the fluid situation and have been in 
constant contact with our event venues. We have also been regularly reviewing 
both CDC and World Health Organization guidelines and recommendations. We 
encourage everyone to review the current recommended guidelines as provided by the 
above organizations: 

• Urge anyone who is sick to not attend.  
• Encourage those who are at high risk for serious illness not attend. People at 

higher risk of severe illness include older adults and those with chronic medical 
conditions. 

• Encourage attendees to follow the increased recommended hygiene routine, 
such as: 

o Washing their hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds. 
o If soap and water are not available, alcohol-based hand sanitizer can be 

used in a pinch. 
o Avoid touching your eyes, nose and mouth. 
o Covering your cough or sneeze with a tissue - if available - or into their 

elbow. 
o Clean surfaces with standard cleaners. 

  
At this point, all of our venues are operating as usual with additional precautions. We 
will continue to monitor this understandably stressful situation and will follow 
recommended guidelines. If you are unable to attend an event for the remainder of the 
2020 Sweet Sixteen Season Tour, please notify us in advance. We can be reached via 
phone at 732-685-8182. 
 
Thank you for your long term support and we look forward to seeing you at one of our 
tour cities. 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-nCoV/summary.html

